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David J. Rofrano 
Director of Music 

281.333.3891 x 332 
music@stpaulcatholic.org 

Ministerio de la Música 
¡Somos el Cuerpo de Cristo! 
We are the Body of Christ! 

Do words “move you”? Words from 
sacred scripture? Words from poetry? 
Song lyrics? Consider serving and 
growing with our audio/visual projection 
ministry.   

Our skillful Adult Choir is 
now in session. Are you 
meant to be a part of this 
joyful and talented group? 
 

Children’s Choir is Full! 

We will be singing at Breakfast with Santa, 
November 9th, 10 AM Mass and on Christmas 
Eve, 4:30 PM Family Mass! See you there!  
 

 

 

Youth Praise! 
Join this dynamic and talented group! 

Grades 6-12 

Rehearsal Saturday afternoon + 

Sing play at various Masses and events 

Drums, guitar, bass, keyboards, voice 

To register: music@stpaulcatholic.com 
 

 

El Coro cantamos los 
domingos en la misa 
de 12:00 p.m.  Por 
favor llame a Ramiro 

a: ramiro_novoa@yahoo.com . 

 

Ministerio 
Multicultural  

“Ustedes son el cuerpo de Cristo, y cada uno en 
su lugar es parte de él.” (1 Cor. 12:27)  

Para mas información acerca de este ministerio comuníquese con 
Esperanza Monterrubio a emonterrubio@stpaulcatholic.org o al 

281.333.3891 Ext 321. 

Octubre, mes del respeto a la vida 
 “Cada uno de nosotros es una obra maestra 

de la creación de Dios.” Papa Francisco. 

El 19 de 
octubre, 
después  de la 
Misa de 12 PM, 
el Diacono 
Arturo 
Monterrubio 
compartirá 

diferentes temas relacionados con el respeto a la 
Vida: Aborto, Fertilización in Vitro, 
Inmigración, Seguro Médico, Tráfico de seres 
humanos, Eutanasia, Pena de Muerte, etc. ¡Esta 
presentación durará una hora y se llevará a cabo en 
el Beck Hall para dar la oportunidad que usted 
escuche estos temas de importancia, mientras puede 
comer rica comida de los Compadres! 

 

XVIII Congreso Arquidiocesano de la Renovación 
Católica Carismática Hispana Galveston-Houston 

 

 

Información: 713.236.9977 
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Ministry and Continuing Education for Adults 
Because Our Faith is too Rich to have ever Learned it All… 

Contact Heidi Clark, Director of Adult Ministry, 281.333.3891, Ext. 328 or hclark@stpaulcatholic.org for more information. 
 

Abortion, In-Vitro, Stem Cell Research, 
And Cloning…What the Church 

Teaches And Why 
Learn about what the Church teaches (and WHY!) at this 
informative and interesting presentation on abortion, in-vitro 
fertilization, stem cell research and cloning set for Tuesday, 
October 14, from 7:30-9 PM in Room 10. The topic is based 
on Chapter 29 of the Catholic Catechism for Adults, and the 
discussion is led by author and theologian, Julie Dienno-
Demarest. Next up? The Fifth Commandment continued on 
Tuesday, October 28: Euthanasia, Physician-Assisted Suicide, 
and the Right of the Dying to Live. 

Interested in being Catholic? 
If you or someone you know is interested in learning more 
about becoming Catholic, our RCIA program is just the ticket! 
The Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults, is a process of 
prayer, reflection, and learning that allows for the continual 
discernment of God's will. Want more information, contact 
Heidi: 281.333.3891, Ext. 328 or hclark@stpaulcatholic.org.  

Upcoming NFP Intro Classes 
Free introductory sessions for the Creighton Method of  NFP 
(Natural Family Planning) are taught one Saturday morning a 
month, from 10 AM-Noon, in Room 1. Upcoming classes are 
set for October 18, and November 22. 

Divorce Group Begins November 10 
 

We are truly divorced only when we let go of our marriage, 
mourn our loss, and adjust ourselves to our new life. At St. 
Paul, our Divorce Care Group exists to help one another do 
just that. This is a Catholic peer-ministry support group that 
addresses the stress, anger, blame and guilt of divorce and 
leads participants toward forgiveness, happiness and growth. 
The 14-session program begins Monday, November 10 and 
meets weekly into February. Cost is $30; financial assistance 
is available. Free childcare is provided when reservations are 
made in advance. The program will be facilitated by Laura 
Hicks, LMFT with the assistance of others who have already 
completed the program. Contact Heidi if you are interested in 
participating: hclark@stpaulcatholic.org or 281.333.3891. 

Gabriel Project has Needs 
Our Gabriel Project ministry helps any expectant mom who 
prepare for the arrival of her baby. Current critical needs 
include newborn and size 1 diapers; clothing for newborns; 
diaper rash ointment; baby oil and baby powder, any other 
layette-type items. Monetary donations are always welcome to 
help fund the purchase of large items we cannot store for lack 
of space.  
 

 

Learn about Human Trafficking in 
Houston 

Slavery doesn’t occur just in history books; it’s right here in 
our own community. There are more people enslaved today 
than at any point in history, and Houston is at the epicenter. 
Elijah Rising is a local organization working to end human 
trafficking through prayer, awareness, and intervention. As 
part of our Respect Life Month, representatives from 
Elijah Rising are presenting a human trafficking 
awareness night at St. Paul on Monday, October 13, from 
7-8:30 PM in the church.  
 

Married Couples: Teams of Our Lady 
Coming to St. Paul! 

Teams of our Lady is an international Catholic movement 
focused on married spirituality, which brings together 
Christian couples united by the Sacrament of Marriage, and 
who wish—together—to deepen the graces of their sacrament. 
If your goal as a couple is to grow closer together in love and 
holiness, Teams of our Lady will show you how to do it. 
Make plans to attend the Information Night scheduled for 
Wednesday, November 5, from 7-8:30 PM in Founders 
Hall. Free babysitting will be provided if you contact Heidi 
Clark to reserve your spot: 281.333.3891, Ext. 328 or 
hclark@stpaulcatholic.org. 
 

Divine Mercy Spiritual Growth Group 
Seeks New Members 

St. Paul’s Divine Mercy Cenacle group meets weekly for 
prayer, discussion of Scripture, study of the catechism, and 
reading the works of St. Maria Faustina. Discussion questions 
help lead the members to a fuller understanding of Jesus’ 
teachings. Meetings are Friday evenings at 7 PM in Room 
1. Contact Virginia at vthompson111@juno.com for more 
info. All are welcome. 
 

What’s New at Silver Linings? 
Silver Linings, St. Paul’s 55 and over group, invites new 
members, men, women and couples, to attend their monthly 
meetings every 2nd Monday, at 12:30 PM in Room 10. Join us 
for fun, fellowship and food. Bring a dish to share at the 
potluck luncheon. Mark your calendars for these upcoming 
special events. To reserve your place and for trip details, see 
our parish secretary at the Welcome Center. The Galveston 
Festival of Lights evening trip is set for November 17th. On 
Friday, February 20th, we’re touring the Lanier Theological 
Library & Stone Chapel. Then, on Friday, March 20th, we see 
the Brenham Bluebonnet Trail & Historical District. 
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SSSPPPAAACCCEEE   TTTOOONNNIIIGGGHHHTTT!!!!!!!!!   
Dinner begins at 6:15 PM, PODS begin exactly at 6:30 PM. DON’T BE LATE! 

 

We STILL have room for World Youth Day 2016  
This is a once-in-a-lifetime pilgrimage experience. Total cost (including airfare, meals [excluding dinners], 
lodging, and transportation): $3700. Deposit: $300. Checks made payable to: “Catholic Pilgrim Office”. 
Turn in to Welcome Center to register! Must be entering senior year in 2016 in order to attend. 

CCCAAALLLLLLIIINNNGGG   AAALLLLLL   SSSEEENNNIIIOOORRRSSS!!!   
Class of 2015, your time has come! You’ve reached the top and what better way to celebrate and give thanks 
to God than to come together for a brunch in your honor. Join us TODAY at 10:30 AM on October 12, in the 
Youth Room for a meal with Fr. Wencil. We’ll have good fun and good company. 
 

BBBrrrooosssaaarrryyy   &&&   BBBeeelllooovvveeeddd   
Meets (separately) on Thursdays 5:30-6:30 PM for reconciliation, prayer, and a quick devotional. 

 

“God’s NOT Dead” Movie Screening 
High School students, you’re invited to a special screening of “God’s NOT Dead” on Saturday, 
October 18, at 6:30 PM in the Youth Room. Bring your friends, even if they’re not Catholic, EVEN if 
they don’t really believe in God. We’ll have dinner, watch the movie, and have some great 
discussion after! Cost: $5 for dinner. 

 

EEEDDDGGGEEE      
TTTOOOMMMOOORRRRRROOOWWW!!!   

 
 

Monday, October 13, 6:30-8:00 PM – “RISE UP!” 
Calling all Baptized Catholics…THIS is your mission:  
Go and make disciples of ALL nations, baptizing them in the name of the Father, Son and Holy Spirit. 
Wait, wait…WHAT?! How in the WORLD do we do that?! Come to EDGE on Monday night to find out 
how we’ve got this incredible mission, and how God is going to provide us with the tools to make it 
happen. 

This Wednesday…Theology of the Body for Middle Schoolers 
6:30-8:00 PM:  Middle school students will learn who they are as a son or daughter of God, and why 
He created them. Student Workbooks and Parent Guides are available to help students learn even 
more. 

Welcome to SPACE!
“…dedicated to bringing teens into relationship with Jesus Christ, and 

empowering young people to become disciples of Him in their everyday life 
through study of scripture, catechesis and service…” 

 Contact Katie Mahoney, Director Youth Ministry, 281.333.3891, Ext. 301 or 
kmahoney@stpaulcatholic.org for more information. 
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Children’s Ministry   
   Partnering with parents to keep 

the light of faith burning 
 

For information call Sara Fontana 281.333.3891 ext. 339 
or e-mail sfontana@stpaulcatholic.org 

 

NO CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE 
WORD ON OCTOBER 19!   
It’s World Mission Sunday!  

Founders Hall will be filled with 
displays from 15 missionary 

societies! Please bring your 
children over after Mass!    

 

NO CHILDREN’S LITURGY OF THE 
WORD ON OCTOBER 26 due to… 

OUT OF THIS WORLD 
FESTIVAL! 

Plan on going to PM Mass on Saturday and then 
bring the family to the Taco Fiesta. Wonderful tacos 
accompanied by family entertainment!  
 

On Sunday come to the Festival to help and to stay 
and play! Great entertainment, inflatables and of 
course wonderful food! Make sure your family is 
signed up to help with a booth!  
 

 

CCE DATES 
This is week 5 of classes! 

 

SUNDAY PRESCHOOL FALL CCE  
 October 12, 19, November 2, 9, 16 and 

December 7 
 

MONDAY FALL CCE 
October 13, 20, 

November 3, 10, 17, 
December 1, and 8 

 

WEDNESDAY FALL CCE 
October 15, 22, November 5, 12, 19, 

December 3, and 10 
 

 

FIRST RECONCILIATION PREPARATION! 
(A requirement before entering 1st 

Communion Preparation)  
We are on Session 2  

this week!  

Early Childhood Program 
Seeing Children Through The Eyes of God! 
For information contact: Vicky Kuehnel, Director 
vkuehnel@stpaulcatholic.org  or 281.333.0176 

 

 

 
 

“We worry about what a child will become 
tomorrow, yet we forget that he is someone 
today.”  Stacia Tauscher 

The season of Fall is here. We are having some 
beautiful weather these day and with it comes 
our fun fall activities.   
During October, the ECP has tons of fun! We get 
a visit from the fire trucks, we have our pre-
school pictures taken and we also have our annual 
Critter Carnival. In order to have a successful 
carnival, I need lots of volunteers. Please sign up 
to help on these days, the 30th and 31st of this 
month. 

Pizzas are coming!  We will be selling pizzas in 
November to help support the ECP.  More 
information on this to come.  

We still have a few openings in our pre-school. 

The fire trucks are coming!  
This Thursday and Friday the 
Nassau Bay Fire trucks will 

be visiting.            

Healthy recipe ideas: 
Apple Chips! 
2 apples sliced thin 
Vegetable oil or nonstick spray to coat pan 
¼ tsp ground cinnamon 
3 tsp sugar 
Coat your pan with oil or nonstick spray.  
Sprinkle apples with cinnamon and sugar. Bake 
until crisp on 300 degrees. About 20 minutes.  
Serve with peanut butter or munch on alone.
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For more information please text me!

Festival Coordinator                                            
Harald Langer  
713.870.0986 
Harald.langer@gmail.com 

Coordinator Silent Auction
Diana Adame Rosario Horta 
281. 889.9755 832.525.3557 
 

 

 
 

Festival Coordinator
Monica Vacatoledo    
281.734.0502 
mmtv01@yahoo.com 

Coordinator raffle ticket
Dorothy Ruiz  
832.704.6710 
ootwfestival@gmail.com

 

 

 

We have passed the Space Station (200 Gold Tickets). We are on our way to The Moon 
(400 Gold Tickets) and beyond! Congratulations to everyone for all of the enthusiasm 
and hard work! 

Hemos pasado la Estación Espacial (200 Gold Tickets). ¡Estamos en camino encontramos a La 
Luna (400 Gold Tickets) y más allá! Felicidades a todos por todo el entusiasmo y esfuerzo!

 

 

 
 200 Families

Help "St. Paul's Rocket" reach Saturn! 
Every parishioner who sells $100 of raffle tickets 

provides fuel to move our Rocket upward! 
 

 

Moon400 Families 
 

 

Jupiter 
800 Families 

 

 
Mars 

600 Families 
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Let the Spirit transform you at the Women’s Retreat, Oct. 17-19. Wild Woman of Proverbs 31 will 
be sure to enrich you with tools you need to tame your soul. Pursuing womanly godliness 

applicable to our times, you will learn to discern the spirit of Mary and the spirit of Eve in daily life. Recognize their 
effects on speech, works, wisdom, attitudes and more.  2 nights, 4 meals for $145. Adore, reflect and share. Check-in at 
6:30 PM Friday. Sending forth, Sunday at noon. Online registration available now at www.retreatcentercrc.org, or call 
281.337.1312 to register by phone.  
See the CRC’s website for other upcoming events: November 1st 5K Fun Run, benefitting at risk youth · Nov. 5th Parish 
Staff Day of Reflection · Dec. 13th Advent Day of Prayer. Go refresh your soul. 

To celebrate 600 ACTS retreats in Galveston-Houston, the whole ACTS family is invited for a Sunday 
afternoon gathering October 26th from 2-5 PM. Sing praise and worship, celebrate the Eucharist, and enjoy an 
ACTS family dinner! Two simultaneous events will be held at the Christian Renewal Center in Dickinson, and 
Circle Lake Retreat Center in Pinehurst. They’ll start with 2PM Mass. Help us get a good head count by 
registering for this free event at www.actshouston.org. 
The Bay Area Deanery Council of Catholic Women, in lieu of a meeting on Wednesday, October 15th, we’ll tour 
the National Museum of Funeral History for the display on Celebrating the Life and Death of the Popes, 415 Barren 
Springs Dr,, Houston, TX 77090. Cost $10. Plan to attend Mass at 8:30 AM at St. Bernadette, 15500 El Camino 
Real, Houston, TX. Meet in the back parking at 9:30 AM to carpool to the Museum. Lunch at a nearby restaurant 
following the tour. To RSVP, contact Betty Niekel, 281.488.6571 or karendavis823@gmail.com 

PRO-LIFE - On October 15, 2014, Larry Hatten is scheduled to be executed by the State of Texas. Our Catholic faith calls us to 
pray for Larry, for all victims of crime, and for an end to capital punishment here in the State of Texas. May God hear our prayers in 
support of all life. 

Noticias PRO-VIDA - El 15 de Octubre de 2014, Larry Hatten esta sentenciado a muerte por el Estado de Texas. Nuestra fe 
católica nos llama a rezar por Larry, por todos victimas del crimen, y por el término de la sentencia aquí en el Estado de Texas. Que 
reciba Dios nuestras oraciones apoyando toda vida. 

 


